The Jewish Historical Society of England.

DR. M. EPSTEIN, Hon. Sec. THE MOCATTA LIBRARY AND MUSEUM,
UNIVERSITY COLLEGE (UNIVERSITY OF LONDON),
GOWER STREET.



London, W.C., 26 June

26 June 1920

Professor Dr. Goldzieher, The University, Budapest, Hungary

Dear Sir :-

On behalf of the Society, I have great pleasure in sending you our very cordial congratulations on your 70th birthday. I can assure you that we regard it as a great honour to count you of our fellowship, and we hope that you may be spared many years to carry on your excellent scientific work, and to continue to give to one aspect of Jewish learning a place of honour in the world.

Yours very truly,
M. Specietary